
 

 

 
 
 

New FREE eCVI option offered by the  
Kentucky Department of Agriculture - Office of State Veterinarian 

  
 
 
  
 
 
 

The Kentucky Department of Agriculture, Office of the State Veterinarian has a 
new option available for Electronic CVI’s, VET-CVI. And it’s FREE!  
 
This new option for CVI’s is easy to use and can be downloaded to your phone or 
computer. It’s available for IOS, Android and through Windows App Store. 
 
Among the many benefits of this new eCVI program is improved compliance, as 
the system requires all fields to be completed prior to submission. 

 
Download VET – CVI on IOS, Android, or Windows devices. 


